
 

 
Dear Tenant, 
 
Based on your valued feedback, effective tomorrow (Tuesday, August 25, 2020) we will be rolling 
back our mall operating hours to 11:00 a.m. – 7:00 p.m. Monday – Saturday and Sunday will 
remain unchanged 11:00 a.m. – 6:00 p.m. 
 
Please know that restaurant venues that wish to offer extended hours into the evening are still 
encouraged to do so for guests.  
 
We will re-visit our hours of operation in early October as we head into the holiday season. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation. 
 
Regards, 
 	

  	

James L. Soos  
Director of Development | Development / Field Operations  
Pyramid Management Group, LLC 
 

	

 


